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Mr. Sheldon Meyers
Di rector
Office of Nuclear Waste Management
U.S. Depart. Tent of Enercy
Washington, D.C. 205-3

Cear Mr. Meyers:

Enclosed "or your information is a copy of my letter responding to

Mr. James N. Neel's letter dated May 31, 1979. The letter to Mr. Neai briefly

states tne reasons for informing Department of Energy contingency planning

staff of our concerns about the future of the Nuclear Engineering Comoany.

Sincerely,

--

k ,_ , = Y
ee V. Gossick
Executive Director for Operations

Enclosures:
1. Ltr to JNeel fm LVGcssick
2. Ltr to Chairman Hendrie fm JNeel dtd 5/31/79
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